
Guidelines For Tourism
Background
1. The Chamber of Commerce supports the requested funding levels from the City and County and State of Colorado for marketing and promoting tourism in southwest Colorado.


2. The Durango Area Tourism Office was established on January 1, 2003, to provide visitors with detailed information on world-class events, attractions, restaurants, and accommodations in the Durango area.


3. The City of Durango lodgers tax was established in 1980.


4. La Plata County established lodgers tax in the 1990’s.
The Chamber Supports:

1. Efforts to promote Durango and Southwest Colorado as a tourism destination, as well as the provision of funding for tourism promotion. 


2. Funding and policies that promote and enhance recreational access.

3. Funding for sustaining local community culture and arts, history and heritage, and natural resources.

4. City of Durango Lodgers Tax states that it “will provide revenues for advertising the community, improving its transportation services, financing new facilities, attracting conferences, conventions and meetings of a commercial, cultural, educational and social nature to the city and to allocate a portion of the revenue derived there for administrative and clerical expenses”.


5. La Plata County Lodgers Tax states that it is “designated for advertising and marketing tourism” (1998 DACRA/Lodgers Tax Panel/ Tourism Promotion Agreement).


6. The collection of Sales and Lodgers Tax for all vacation rentals.

7. The city and law enforcement's efforts to mitigate aggressive panhandling for the protection of all residents and visitors.
The Chamber Opposes:

1. Efforts to reduce funding for tourism promotion.  
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